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On Saturday 8 July we celebrated Val’s birthday at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Val received lots of cards and presents from her family and friends and was very happy to show off her new case of posh felt tip

pens to her friends at our Home.

Val had a lovely birthday lunch out with her family and friends and said she felt very spoilt on the day. Our residents and staff sang

her 'Happy birthday' and she was presented with a lovely cake called ‘Freddie’. Val loved the cake and had a big smile on her face

while blowing out the birthday candles.

Many happy returns!

 

 


